100 th Anniversary of the Sunderland Cenotaph

Nov 11, 2022 will be the 100th anniversary of the unveiling of the Sunderland Cenotaph in 1922.

The Sunderland Historical Society working with the Sunderland Legion would like to work with the Township of Brock to clean and restore this commemorative monument for Nov 11,2022.

The Sunderland Historical Society would be applying for a Federal Legacy Grant. This is a matching grant so funds would need to be collected to match the grant.

Along with the restoration the SDHS would like to create a calendar or booklet that has information and pictures about veterans on the cenotaph.

The Township of Brock must specify that this Legacy Grant is the only one they will support for the community of Sunderland for 2022 on their letterhead.